
 

 

Angola's official launch of Youth and Students for Peace at St. Paul's Parish 
 
Kinambuta Sambu Pedro 
October 23, 2018 
 

 
 
In compliance with the YSP global program, inaugurated on September 23, 2017, in Seoul by Dr. Hak Ja 
Han Moon. In Angola, the official launch was held on 29th September 2018, in the Conference Room of 
the Parish of St. Paul of the Catholic Church. 
 
The guests were welcomed by Brother José Calembe, who then gave the floor to the National Leader Rev. 
Kinambuta Sambu Pedro – President of the Federation of Families who made the declaration of the 
purpose and motion of thanks, which followed with the video presentation of the launch of YOUTH and 
STUDENTS FOR PEACE in other countries. 
 
The inaugural speech was made by Manuel Baveca – National President of YOUTH and STUDENTS 
FOR PEACE – Angola. That was followed by a cultural moment and a message of congratulations. 
 
To close the activity there was the closing speech made by Prof. and leader of the blessed families 
Gilberto Evangelista. That culminated with the family photo and the signing of the resolution of the 
launch. 
 

 
 
 


